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 THE LINK 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

It was lovely to welcome students back on Monday after 
what we hope was a good Easter break, with some     
opportunity to benefit from the sunshine and slight    
easing of restrictions. 

In school, we continue to support the Government   
guidance for safe working.  Therefore, students and staff 
maintain social distancing where possible, wearing face 
coverings in communal areas and in classrooms. Hand 
sanitising is still expected, with wall mounted hand     
sanitisers readily available around the site.  The year 
group bubble arrangement is still in place along with the 
split break / lunch times, to avoid contact between year 
bubbles as much as possible. 

However, we are pleased to be able to now tentatively 
offer some other activities which up until recently have 
not been possible.  This weekend is a good example, 
where Year 10 Duke of Edinburgh students will            
undertake a large part of what would have been their 
overnight expedition.  Whilst they are unable to camp 
overnight, they will still do their planned route walk and 
return to school to demonstrate the other skills that 
would normally have been assessed out in the field.  I 
would like to thank Mr Cox and Mrs Davis therefore for 
leading and supporting these arrangements. 

Yesterday we held a virtual Year 11 Progress             
Evening.  We hope that the opportunity for parents and 
carers to talk to their child's teachers was useful, with 
advice about how students may continue to make      
improvements.   For Year 9 students, the outcome of 
the Pathways process will be shared over the next     
fortnight.  

Finally, we have welcomed two new colleagues to our 
staff team.  Mr Middleton has joined the Site Team as 
Janitor and Mr Farrow has started his role as minibus 
driver.  A warm welcome to both! 

Enjoy the weekend 

John Parr 
Headteacher 

 

The next P.T.A. meeting will be via Zoom 

on  

Wednesday 28th April at 7pm. 

Please join us to find out about the P.T.A.’s 

plans for the coming months.    

If you would like to join the meeting and 

you are not already on the P.T.A. mailing 

list please email csschoolpta@gmail.com and 

we will send you a Zoom meeting link. 

 

Accelerated  
Reader  

Once again well done to the  

following  students for reaching their  

targets. 
 

 
        

 

 

 

 

Year 7 
Cerys Hope 
Molly Jeffries 
Troy Lloyd 
Archie Norval 
Oscar Purslow 

Year 8 
Freddie Westall 

Year 9  
Daisy Deards 
Ayaat Green 
Amelia Osborn 
Merve Ozsevgec  

Lateral Flow Testing  

Thank you for your continued support with lateral flow 

testing.  We have been advised that it is vital that staff 

and students continue to test twice weekly (Sunday and 

Thursday) in order to identify asymptomatic cases of 

coronavirus (COVID-19) and prevent the spread of the 

virus.  

Mr Longhurst  

mailto:csschoolpta@gmail.com


Extra-curricular Activities Summer 1  

  All clubs are mixed girls and boys. The girls will change in the leisure  

centre changing rooms and the boys will change in the old changing rooms           

  in school. Please note there are no clubs on a Friday.   

 Year 7  Year 8  Year 9  Year 10  Year 11  

Monday    
3:15 - 4:15     Walk and talk Rounders   

Tuesday  
3:15-4:15 Rounders Rounders basketball     

Wednesday 
3:15 - 4:15  Football Cheerleading     

Thursday 
3:15 - 4:15   Rounders   Btec catch up  

Friday  No Clubs  


